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11th September, 1951.

I must write to thank you for 
your friendly and also very flattering 
letter. Looking hack to our work to­
gether, I can sincerely say that there 
have been few questions in my public life 
that have given me more interest and 
pleasure than the many connected with the 
position of women in the first quarter of 
the century. Any success that Jack Hills 
and I may have had was almost entirely 
due to the effective and very intelligent 
support that we always received from you 
and your colleagues.
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